Meeting Notes – Aug. 25, 2020 –

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rotarian Dori Harmon was responsible for the weekly speaker program today and invited Ms. Ashlee Noles to speak. Ashlee spoke about her business here in LaFayette, Magnolia on Main, a hair salon and a boutique, and the impact COVID has had on her business.
